All About the San Clemente Rideshare Service

Beginning Sunday, October 9, OC Bus Routes 191 and 193 will be discontinued.

San Clemente is partnering with Lyft, a ride-on-demand company, to launch a
subsidized rideshare program funded with OCTA's Measure M program. The program is
called San Clemente Rideshare that will replace service on OCTA Route 191 and 193 in
San Clemente.

What area does it serve?
Areas formerly served by OC Bus Routes 191 and 193 including Camino Real, the pier, San
Clemente High School, Rancho San Clemente Business Park, Walmart, Target and Sprouts.

How does it work?

Download the Lyft app from the Apple or Google stores to your smartphone. Enter
‘SCRIDES’in the payment section. Enter a valid form of electronic payment Request a ride
and get picked up in minutes at the existing locations of Route 191 and 193.

How much does it cost?

If your starting point and destination is near a former Route 191 or 193 bus stop in San
Clemente, the cost is $2. The rest of Lyft's normal fare is subsidized up to $9. If the fare is
more than $11 (52 fare plus $9 subsidy), you will pay the difference. For example, a $13
ride would cost you $4. Most rides in the area are expected to cost only $2.

When are the operating hours?
6 a.m. to 8 p.m. daily.

When does the service start?
Sunday, October 9, 2016.

The San Clemente Rideshare Services is funded by Measure M, Orange County’s half-cent
sales tax for transportation improvements.




